
 

Billingshurst Primary school 
 Station Road 

 Billingshurst, RH149RE 
 07584428593 

thehavenbpa@outlook.com 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 New Wraparound Care Provision for Children with SEND 

We are pleased to announce that from 3rd September 2025, Billingshurst Primary 
Academy will be offering a new Wraparound Care service specifically designed to 

support children with Special Educational Needs and Disabilities (SEND). 

This new provision aims to provide a safe, inclusive, and supportive environment 
before and after the school day, tailored to meet the individual needs of our SEND 

pupils. We understand that families may require additional support beyond the 
standard school hours, and this service is part of our ongoing commitment to 

ensuring all children have access to consistent, high-quality care throughout the day. 

 

Details of sessions to be offered 

● Morning Session: 7.30am - 8.40am  
 

● Afternoon Session: 3.15pm - 6pm 
 

● Location: Nurture room with access to the school hall and field  
 

● Activities: Sensory play, structured routines, quiet spaces, and tailored 
activities based on individual needs 
 



● Staffing: Trained and experienced staff with a strong understanding of SEND 
 

● Food Provision: Children can enjoy breakfast during the morning session 
                            There will be a selection of snacks in the afternoon session                         

● Cost:                                                                                                                       
Morning session £7                                                                                               
Afternoon session £15                                                                                                
Morning and Afternoon sessions £20 per day.  

If you believe this provision would be beneficial for your child, or if you would like to 
discuss their individual needs in more detail, please contact Mrs Tanner or Mrs 

Harmer at thehavenbpa@outlook.com or telephone on 07584428593. A registration 
form and further information can be provided upon request. 

➡ Please note: Spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first-come, 
first-served basis. 

We are very proud to offer this extended care option and are committed to making it 
a positive and enriching experience for all children involved. 

Plus! We’ll also be running a Summer Club before September – a 
fantastic opportunity for your child to come along, meet the team, 

and join in the fun!  

👉 Keep an eye out for more details coming soon. 

Kind regards 
Mrs Tanner and Mrs Harmer 

 Nurture Learning Support Assistants  
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